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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion on the proposed Lutsen Project in Cook County,

Mn.  I do oppose this project, primarily because i feel it is a time of unprecedented growth in this area that needs

to be done slowly and with full consideration of the environment, the unique wildernesss that needs to be

protected.  The plan to move the Superior Hiking Trail to accpmodate the Ski

Hill expansion would benefit the few people it serves at the expense of the many who travel here to hike the

woods in quiet undisturbed places.  Growth is coming too fast to Cook County as it is, with not enough

employees to staff existing

businesses.  This is not the time to expand during this period of unprecedented growth.


